
 

 
 

Main Office: 01233 622673   Website: availablewww.kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk 
Email: office@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk  Mobile: 07541 316018 / 07933 251456 
Breakfast Club: administration@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk 
After School Club: Vanessa 07749 280043/ 01233 713813 
Caterlink Catering:     kitchen@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk     

KMAC Uniform: www.kentschooluniform.com  

ACHIEVEMENTS 
 

Learning Award 
Samuel X, Isla Rose S, Nathan S, Eloise G, Chloe W, Harry F, Mitchell 

S, Toby H, Sophia C, Archie O, Alex S & Maisie D. 
Value Award 

Niamh H, Naimh M, James W, Jacob C, Isla H, Aden T, Oscar CB, 
Maisie W, Joshua C, Evie-Bella FR, Samuel L & Lillie-Rose B. 

 

House Points 
 

Becket          897  
Dickens                  994    
Churchill  938 
Harvey            994        
Holmes         942   
Shakespeare           955  

CONGRATULATIONS 
TO: 

This week’s joint winners 

Dickens & Harvey 

PRAYER SPACE 
 
Dear God, 
On this, most special of days we remember the people who 
served and fought in wars, risking their lives for us. 
We will not forget their sacrifices. 
We pray for the courageous, selfless and bold soldiers who 
saved our future and we wear our poppies in remembrance 
of them. 
We ask you to bless them and their families and to guide 
us through our own difficulties and losses. 
Help us to be as determined as those who fell. 
Amen. 

 

AR READING AWARD 
 

 
Class of the week 

2G 
Highest percentage pass rate 

Excellent reading  

PFA & PARISH COUNCIL 
 

In October, the PFA applied to Kingsnorth Parish Council for funding towards the replacement of our large 
wooden gazebo in the playground beside Year 4. The total cost for a new covered area is around £12,000. 
We are pleased to announce that yesterday we were successful in receiving the maximum £5,000 towards 

this project. The rest will be funded by the PFA. This is great news! 
 
 

 ‘Thank you’  

to the PFA for taking the time  
and effort to apply for this grant. 
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One of our parents, Mr Williams has brain cancer and he recently completed a twilight walk, which was 
from Dungeness to Hythe. This is around a half marathon. He has raised an amazing £1204 for the 

brain tumour charity. 
Well done ! 

 

 
 

Thank you so much to all the children and parents who donated today, normally we would have a total 
for you, but we are leaving the counting until Monday due to Covid restrictions.   

THINGS TO REMEMBER: 
 

COVID -19 
We have set up an email address if you or your child tests positive for Covid 19. Please email the school 

on cv19positive@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk this email address is checked regularly by the Senior leader 
team. 

 

SOCIAL DISTANCING 

 
Please keep 2 metres apart at drop off and collection times and please can we ask that you wear 

masks. 
 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 
 

Individual photographs have been taken today and as soon as the proofs have been returned to us, 
these will be sent home. Online ordering only this year and free postage is included to your home 

address. 
 

CHRISTMAS CARDS  
Children are able to give cards this year, however all cards must be put in the post box; there will be 

staggered deliveries throughout the week.  
Please state the full name of the child and class of the recipient on the front of each envelope; 

otherwise, it will not be delivered.  
 

Lastly, please make sure they are all handed in no later than Friday 11th December 2020. 
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